
CAC Pedestrian Safety Sub-Committee 
for the Oahu Metropolitan Planning Organization 

 

707 Richards Street, Suite 200                   PHONE: (808) 587-2015 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813                         FAX: (808) 587-2018 

 
Sub-committee Chair:                Community Planner: 
Tom Dinell, Ph.D.       :      Carolyn Weygan-Hildebrand 

                  Email: OahuMPO@OahuMPO.org 
 
 
 

Website Address: www.OahuMPO.org  E-mail Address: OahuMPO@OahuMPO.org 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING  
DATE: April 10, 2019 

TIME: 2:30 pm to 3:30 pm 
PLACE: OahuMPO Conference Room Suite 200 
707 Richards Street, Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 

 
AGENDA  

All meeting materials can be downloaded from the following link: 

 http://www.oahumpo.org/about-mpo/committees/citizen-advisory-committee/ 

FOR DISCUSSION AND ACTION: 

1. Call to Order & Introductions – Tom Dinell, Chair 

2. New Business 
a. Moving forward & decision on Subcommittee creating a Permitted Interaction 

Group (PIG) - Carolyn Weygan-Hildebrand 
b. Agreement on mission of Sub-committee-Tom Dinell 
c. Presentation – Data and information on pedestrian deaths and injuries of persons 

65 year of age and older on Oahu- Kari L. Benes, Hawaii Department of Health 
d. The Age-Friendly transportation working group status-Tom Dinell 
e. A Proposal on how the subcommittee should proceed -Tom Dinell 
f. Agreement on mode of subcommittee operation, including frequency and type of 

meetings – Tom Dinell 
 

3. Invitation to interested members of the public to be heard on matters not Included on the 
Agenda 

4. Announcements 
5. Announcement of next scheduled meeting 
6. Adjournment  

 
 To request language interpretation, an auxiliary aid or service (i.e., sign language interpreter, or 
 materials in alternative format), contact OahuMPO at 587-2015 (voice only) six (6) days prior to the 
 meeting date.  TTY users may use TRS to contact our office. Please note that requests made less than the   
 six (6) days requested cannot be assured. 

 
Information on transit access via TheBus is available by calling 848-5555 or by visiting  
www.thebus.org. The building entrance is located on Halekauwila and Richard Streets; There is 
wheelchair access on both entrances. For multimodal parking, the entrance is on Richard Street. 
Take elevators to the 2nd floor.  
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